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Pfizer Inc. 
275 North Field Drive 
Lake Forest, IL 60045 
 
October 21, 2021 
 

Product Discontinuation Notice:  
Multi-Vitamin Infusion Products 

 
Dear Customer, 
 
Pfizer Hospital is committed to providing timely supply information so that you can plan for 
patient care. As such, we want to inform you of our plans to discontinue the multi-vitamin 
infusion products detailed in the table below.  

 
Pfizer’s adult and pediatric intravenous multi-vitamin products have been unavailable since 
March 2019 following the discontinuation of a third-party supplied raw material, an Active 
Pharmaceutical Ingredient (API), necessary for their production.  
 
Since this time, Pfizer has been diligently working to identify an acceptable API source from an 
alternate supplier in an effort to return these products to market. Unfortunately, after a thorough 
exploration and evaluation of potential alternatives, Pfizer has not been able to identify a viable 
API replacement and, as a result, will discontinue multi-vitamin for infusion products moving 
forward. 
 

Unit of Sale NDC Product Description 

61703-0421-53 M.V.I. Pediatric™ (multi-vitamin for infusion) Single Dose Glass Fliptop Vial 

61703-0434-82 
M.V.I. Adult™ (Multi-Vitamin Infusion) 2 x 5 mL Single Dose Dual Glass 
Fliptop Vials 

61703-0422-83 
M.V.I. Adult™ (Multi-Vitamin Infusion) 2 x 50 mL Pharmacy Bulk Package Dual 
Glass Fliptop Vials 

 
As these products have been off market since March 2019, we do not anticipate any change to 
current market supply as a result of this decision. For medical inquiries, customers should 
contact Pfizer Medical Information at 1-800-438-1985. For any other questions, please reach 
out to your Pfizer Hospital sales representative or account executive. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Melissa Smetana  
Sr. Portfolio Manager, Micronutrients  
U.S. Hospital Business   


